
Member of Parliament for Bedford and Kempston  

RICHARD FULLER MP 

INSIDE: Delivering for you locally, your voice in Westminster, tours of Parliament and more! 

2016 

The Bedfordshire and Milton Keynes Healthcare Review was commissioned 

by NHS bureaucrats to explore the merging of services at Milton Keynes 

and Bedford Hospitals but despite costing millions of pounds, it has 

repeatedly failed to meet deadlines or command local support.  
 

Richard is campaigning for the Review to be scrapped and has helped build 

cross-party political unity behind plans to keep key services at our Hospital: 

X At a public meeting in March, Richard urges health commissioners to ôend the 

insanityõ of this ôdeeply flawed review of hospitalsõ, adding: "This Review has 

blundered along for years based on bureaucratic inertia and indulging ever 

increasing financial losses at MK Hospital.ó 
 

X Richard then lambasts the Review after it publishes recommendations for 

significant changes, such as plans to close maternity services at Bedford 

Hospital, but then refuses to answer any questions or comments on them.  
 

X After the Review is paused - but not scrapped - Richard terms it a ôzombieõ 

review that cannot be killed off. 
 

X Richard meets with the Health Secretary to show him Bedford Borough 

Councilõs cross-party report outlining how social care and hospital services 

could be integrated, securing the future of Bedford Hospital. 
 

X In June, Richard holds a debate in Parliament to bring the Reviewõs proposals 

to the attention of the Government. The Minister agrees that the people of 

Bedford and Kempston have been òlet downó by a Review that has been ògoing 

on for far too longó.  
 

X At Prime Ministerõs Questions in September, Richard describes the Review as 

an ôabject failure that lost all credibility with local peopleõ and seeks 

assurances from the Prime Minister that NHS Englandõs new plans for the 

health service would be ôsubject to proper local accountability and full local 

decision authorityõ in Bedfordshire. In her response, the Prime Minister said:  
 

òIt is absolutely the point of these plans that they are locally driven. They 

will be considered locally and should be taking into account the concerns 

and interests locally, not just those of the clinical commissioning groups, 

but those of the local authorities and of the public.ó 

BATTLING FOR BEDFORD HOSPITAL 

Got a business idea?  

Starting your business? 

Growing your business? 
 

If you answered ôyesõ to any of these 

questions or just want to find out 

more, you should sign up for 

Richardõs Community Business 

School.  
 

Richard will host weekly sessions 

with national and local business 

leaders to provide advice on how to 

succeed in business.   
 

The School will take place on 

Thursday evenings from 19th 

January 2017 to 16th February 

2017 at Kingõs House, 245 Ampthill 

Road, Bedford MK42 9AZ.  
 

If you would like to register to attend 

the Bedford Business School, please 

call 01234 261487 or email: 

richard.fuller.mp@parliament.uk.  
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